
ELI TODD
CLIMBING WALL SUPERVISOR

Eli stepped up to manage the climbing wall during a period when there
was no Assistant Director of Outdoor Recreation. When the new Assistant
Director, Maddie, began in July, Eli took the initiative to thoroughly train

her on the responsibilities of the role and how the program had been
operating. He even scheduled staff through the month to ensure a smooth

transition. Eli accomplished all of this while also holding another job,
covering climbing wall shifts, and preparing to move. Additionally, he

organized a team to set new rock-climbing routes for students and
members to enjoy in the upcoming year. Eli consistently went above and

beyond in his work at the climbing wall. We appreciate Eli and his
dedication to our programs. Thank you and congratulations, Eli!
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